
 
(Translation) 

 
Motion on  

“Maintaining the political neutrality of the civil service” 
moved by Hon Margaret NG 

at the Legislative Council meeting 
of Wednesday, 28 November 2007 

 
 

Wording of the Motion 
 
 
“That this Council urges the Government to adopt all measures to maintain a quality, 
professional, politically neutral, clean and public-spirited civil service, and to clearly 
delineate the division of powers, responsibilities and roles between the civil service 
and the politically appointed officials.” 
 
 


